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WEMBDON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Clerk to the Parish Council  

Owen J Cullwick 

IONA  

32 Oak Tree Place  

Burnham on Sea 

Somerset 

TA8 2LH 

01278 794463 

clerk@wembdonpc.co.uk 

 
Minutes of a meeting of Wembdon Parish Council Planning  meeting that 

was held at the Parish Centre Wembdon on 8th August 2013 that commenced at  

7.pm when the following business was transacted’ 

 

Present: Chairman Cllr N Harrison  Cllr T Thake. Cllr L Burge, Cllr J Woods 

There were no members of the public and the Clerk 

“Members are reminded that the Council has a general duty to consider the following matters in the 

exercise of any of its functions: Equal opportunities (race gender, sexual orientation, marital status 

and any disability) Crime disorder and Human Rights” 

 

116/13:  One Apology from Cllr D Bingham  

 

117/13:  To Receive any declarations of interest. There were no such 

declarations. 

 

118/13: Electronic Responses as written  
 

Application No 51/13/00024 

 

Attention of Mr C Arnold  

 

 

The Wembdon Parish Council met last night and decided to support this application on 

the grounds of general enhancement to the property 

 

Application No 51/13/00019 

 

For the attention of Mr C Arnold 

 

 

The Wembdon Parish Council met last night to consider the above application and 

decided to support the proposal on the grounds of general improvement to the property 

providing that the building line encroachment does not contravene any previously 

identified limitations 

 
Application No 51/13/00020 

 

For the Attention of Mrs S Houlet  
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The Wembdon Parish Council met last night and decided to support this application 
on the grounds of property Enhancement  
 
Application No 51/13/00024 
 
Attention of Mr C Arnold  
 
 

The Wembdon Parish Council met last night and decided to support this application  

 

 

Application No 51/13/00023 and 51/13/00022 

 

For the attention of Mrs J Burton 

 

 

The Parish Council met last night and decided to support the above proposals on the 

grounds of good arboreal management and increasing visual displays on exits to property 

 

 
 
 

 
 

There was no other business transacted meeting closed at 8.20pm 

 

 

 

 


